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Principal’s Message 

Newsletter No  17 

Diary Dates 

Thursday, 8th June 

 Year Three Prayer Service 2:15pm 

in Learning Space. 

Friday, 9th June 
 

Sunday, 11th June 

 Holy Trinity 

Monday, 12th June 

 Public Holiday  

Tuesday, 13th June 

 8:40am Assembly and School     

Prayer. 

Wednesday, 14th June 

 Year Four Prayer Service 2:15pm 

in Learning Space. 

Bulletin 

    Learning Space Pointers       Playground Pointers 

H.      Hats          

O.      On 

H.      Hands        

O.      Off 

 

B.   Be 
F.  Friendly & 
G.  Gentle 

 
 
 

 R.   Right  

 P.   Place  

 R.   Right 

 T.   Time 

 

 

R.  Rubbish 

I.   In               

B.  Bin             

Skoolbag App 
All parents are encouraged 

to have the Skoolbag App, 

as this will be the main 

preference for communication to 

all parents. Our School Name for 

Skoolbag App is SMMPM. 

L.  Look   

L.  Listen  

L.  Learn  

Change of Details  
If you have moved house or 

changed your contact details, 

please notify the school office as 

soon as possible to update your 

details in case of an emergency.  

Dear Parents, Boys and Girls, 
 

As we leave the Easter Season through Pentecost, and celebrate Holy Trinity this 

Sunday, we see that Trinity Sunday honours the most fundamental of Christian   

beliefs—belief in the Holy Trinity. The human mind can never fully understand the 

mystery of the Trinity.  However, God made us to be a reflection of the unity and 

individuality that is in the Trinity, that is, each person is totally united in love for 

each other.  
 

Today as we hear and see more acts of violence in our world we need to support 

our children about learning about loving others, as well as being kind to each other.  

Showing our children that mercy and forgiveness are acts of love that the Holy 

Spirit uses through us can be a soothing force that keeps our children growing in 

Christ’s light and love.  The more we learn to love, the more we will understand 

what God is like.  1 Corinthians 13:4-8, is an apt way of looking at God’s love.   
 

Love is patient; Love is kind; love is not envious or boastful or arrogant or rude it 

does not rejoice in wrongdoing, but rejoices in the truth. It bares all things,        

believes all things, hopes all things, endures all things.  Love never ends. 
 

Love is more that just words; it is action.  In our families and our parish and school 

communities we come together to support Love, Faith and Hope – by living and 

modelling to our children the different strategies of loving, we are supporting their 

positive actions to others.   
 

Today more than ever, our schools are meeting places for the world’s cultures and 

languages, places of encounter and dialogue, where we learn about God’s presence 

within us and where we encounter God in others.  Through God the Creator, and 

Jesus as the presence of Love in our World we ask the Holy Spirit to work through 

others giving Hope to us all.  
 

 

Yours in Christ, 
 

Ms Jennifer Veness 

Acting Principal 

Read to Learn 

Mini Vinnies 
The Mini Vinnies’ Winter  

Sleepout has been postponed to 

next term. It will now be on the 

11th August 2017.  



Personal Growth 

Administration 

School Fees 
All Term Two school fees need to be finalized unless       

arrangements have been made.  

If you have any queries regarding school fees please 

contact Maria Pagano in the school office. 

Gabriella Dutrey Sayasa Rai Mario Beos 

Paul Hanna Anthony Abousleiman Ameli Passa 

Lexavier Amankwatia  Ajok Kondok 

Mikayla Gadd Joey Leibrandt Jacob El Rassi 

Lucas Bounassif   

Congratulations to all those children who celebrated their  

birthday around this time. 

2018 Enrolments 
Enrolments for Kindergarten 2018 are filling up fast. If 

your child was born between 1st August, 2012, and 31st 

July, 2013, please collect an enrolment form from the 

school office. Enrolment interviews have now        

commenced. If you have collected an enrolment form 

and not returned it, could you please do so as soon as 

possible. Please contact the school office if you have 

not yet received an appointment day and time for an 

interview. 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 2017  
Any child, K-6, wishing to participate in the Premier’s Reading 

Challenge (PRC) this year may do so online by going to the PRC 

website:  

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html  
 

If you have any queries or problems, please do not hesitate to   

contact me. 

Mrs Balogh-Caristo (Teacher/Librarian)  

New Accounting System  
Parents, we would like to advise you that from the    

beginning of Term Three St Margaret Mary’s will be 

starting a new finance system in the office. This system 

now relies on correct email addresses for parents to      

receive receipts for all payments.  

To allow this new process to start smoothly we ask 

parents to complete the form below with a current 

email addresses for both parents/guardians and return it 

to the school office by Friday, 23rd June.  

During this initial stage we do ask parents to be        

understanding and patient. We apologise for any       

inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your kind 

understanding.  

 

————————————————————— 

Parents’ Email Addresses 
 

 

Family Name:________________________________ 
 

Student Name:______________________________ 
 

____________________________________________ 
 

Mother’s Name:_______________________________ 

Mother’s Email Address: 

____________________________________________ 

 

Father’s Name:_______________________________ 

Father’s Email Address: 

____________________________________________ 

 

Guardian’s Name:_____________________________ 

Guardian’s Email Address: 

____________________________________________ 
 

Signed:__________________ 

                    Parent/Guardian 

Semester 1 Interviews 
In week 10 this term the whole 

school will be conducting interviews.  

Kindergarten, Years One, Two and 

Three will hold Parent/Teacher/

Student Interviews and Years Four, 

Five and Six will have student-led interviews. The 

dates for the grades are: 

Kindergarten, Years One, Two and Three: Monday, 

26th June and Tuesday, 27th June (into evening). Year 

Three will also have some interviews held Wednesday 

morning until 9.20am 
 

Years Four, Five and Six will all be held on Tuesday 

27th June in three timeslots. Our on-line booking      

system will be in place for Kindergarten, Years One, 

Two and Three.  

Years Four, Five and Six will be asking parents to 

choose a specific hourly timeslot, through a letter. All 

information sheets and letters for Kindergarten to Year 

Six will go home this Thursday and the on-line       

booking will open Thursday afternoon, 8th June, at 

4pm.  

This will be an exciting time to see how your child/ren 

are progressing. Please bring along your reports that 

you will receive before the interview dates.   

With thanks, 

Ms Jennifer Veness 



Partnership Faith Community 

Pentecost Liturgy 

On the 2nd of June, St Margaret Mary’s 

celebrated the church’s 

birthday with the celebration of 

Pentecost! Why is Pentecost  

the birthday of the Church you may ask? It 

is mainly because the Holy Spirit came to 

the disciples and they were then able to 

speak to all peoples. The Church is for 

everyone who loves God. 
 

At the Prayer Service,    

students from different 

grades held symbols that represented the 

Holy Spirit. We learnt 

that Pentecost is a very special time 

for the church where we celebrate that 

we are all disciples of Christ. 
By Kaylii Jara and Kyna Garcia (Five Red) 

Year Five’s Pentecost Liturgy 

On Thursday, 1st of June, Year Five held their whole 

grade liturgy, based on Pentecost! They shared the 

events of Pentecost,  what the disciples were feeling 

when they were touched by the Holy Spirit. We       

reflected on being God’s Children in Christ.  

Year Five would like to thank all of the parents for 

coming to this special occasion. 
By Kaylii Jara and Kyna Garcia (Five Red) 

Parent to Parent 
On Behalf of the 2017 Parents & Friends 

Association, we would like to thank all 

the parents who have helped so far with 

our events this year. We welcome as 

many new parents and friends to join us. 
 

The next P&F Meeting will be held in Term 3, on 

Wednesday, 26th July, from 7:00-8:00pm. 
 

The School Disco will be held on Friday, 21st July, 

2017. Information regarding times for the disco’s and 

parent helpers will be sent out in the coming weeks. 
 

The Fete will go ahead as planned for Saturday, 21st 

October, 2017. We will be holding our first formal 

meeting regarding the Fete. On Monday, 19th June 

from 2:00pm - 3:00pm. At this meeting we will be 

talking about activities that have already been           

organized and booked for the Fete, as well as areas we 

still require help with from our parents and friends. 

Please join us at this meeting and show your support. 

The location of this meeting will either be in the staff 

Study or LARC. The venue will be confirmed on      

arrival. A follow up meeting will be held on the       

following Monday, 26th June, from 9:00am-10:00am. 
 

Thank you to all the parents who have already         

volunteered their time for the fete. 
 

We look forward to working as a community and     

celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the school. 
 

P&F President 

Tanya Georges 






